Western Basin Water Company
5238 W 150 N
Ogden, Utah 84404

Date: June 21, 2023
To: Weber County

Project: Lot #1 Silvetline Industrial Park Subdivision

Dear Sirs,

This is to confirm that Western Basin Water Company (“Western Basin”) has the
capacity to serve secondary and culinary water to Silverline , provided a development
agreement is executed with the company. The development agreement will include
providing the applicable water shares sufficient to provide water to the project,
completion and approval of the pipelines and service laterals, and payment of applicable
connection fees. No water will be delivered until the agreements have been completed,
fees paid, water provided., plans approved and needed infrastructure improvements have
been completed.
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Kamli Marriott, Manager




